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Bowden (King), Anissa

From: Waddell, Dena on behalf of CityClerk
Sent: Monday, October 06, 2014 8:46 AM
To: Beaudry, Jacqueline; Bowden (King), Anissa
Subject: FW: Platt Road Project

FYI 
 

From: judy weinburger [mailto:jweinburger@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Sunday, October 05, 2014 7:15 AM 
To: CityClerk 
Cc: Judy Weinburger 
Subject: Platt Road Project 
 
Dear city council members: 
 
I live at 2991 Verle and object to the rezoning of the Platt road area under consideration.  The congestion on Platt already makes it difficult for me to leave my 
driveway.  The high density of people in such a small area is unsafe and unhealthy. I feel that this area of Ann Arbor is subjected to more than an average amount 
of low income people.  It lowers our housing values.  If there is any way to avoid rezoning I am in favor of stopping this project. 
  
Judy Weinburger 
 
cell (734) 260-3229 
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